From: Thomas Johnson [mailto:tjohnson@odeaearle.ca]
Sent: Friday, August 12, 2016 10:51 AM
To: Jacqui Glynn; Alteen, Peter

): I : .= O'Srien;

Cc: Raman Balakrishnan
Subject: RE: NP capital budget

Dear Jacqui:

This is to advise that the Consumer Advocate does not intend to issue Requests for Information or to make submissions
in relation to Newfoundland Power’s CBA.

Kind Regards,

Tom
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